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The Honorable
Common Council of the
City of Milwaukee

City Hall, Room 205

Milwaukee, Wl 53202

Dear Common Council Members

On behalf of the Metropolitan Milwaukee Association of Commerce, I am writing to endorse the

appointment of Rocky Marcoux as Commissioner of the Department of City Development.

Over the past 12 years, we have had numerous opportunities to work with Commissioner Marcoux on

projects responsible for bringing new jobs and capital investment to Milwaukee. lnvestment and jobs

that have benefited residents all over the city. To back this up, here is just a partial list of the corporate

attraction projects in which Commissioner Marcoux played an instrumental role representing the city:

Royal Enfield
Gardner Denver
REV Group
Remedy Analytics
DRS Technologies
Black Husky Brewing
Consortiex
lnfosys
Solaris Medical
Argon lndustries
SIC Lazaro

lngeteam

Commissioner Marcoux has done an outstanding job both representing, selling, and helping close deals

that mean real economic development for Milwaukee and its citizens. He never misses a chance to sell

the whole city and its rich variety of neighborhoods. While there is more to the job of Commissioner, we

are thankful to have an unapologetic champion to help convince others that an investment in the city

will pay dividends. We encourage your support and look forward to working aggressively with
Commissioner Marcoux in attracting family support¡ng jobs to the city.

Sincere

Timothy

756 North Milwaukee Street, Suite 400 . Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53202

President
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